STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS31752 / HO758

This is an FY 2024 appropriation bill for the office of the State Controller, it funds the impact of House Bill
646, which revises the North-South boundary lines for Benewah, Bonner, Clearwater, Kootenai, Latah and
Shoshone Counties. The State Controller's Office will send $10,000 to each of the six counties to fund this
endeavor.

FISCAL NOTE

This bill provides an additional appropriation of $60,000 onetime trustee and benefit payments from the General
Fund to the Office of that State Controller for FY 2024.

Contact:
Representative Steve Miller
(208) 332-1061
Senator Scott Herndon
(208) 332-1349

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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